
October 23, 1996 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
15 10 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-2699 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Attn: Ms. Katherine Landman 
Navy Technical Representative 
Code 18232 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-48 14 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0274 
Final Proposed Remedial Action Plan 
Operable Unit No. 12 (Site 3) 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

Baker Environmental, Inc. (Baker) is pleased to submit three copies of the final Proposed Remedial Action Plan 
(PRAP) for Operable Unit No. 12 (Site 3). Additionally, three unbound copies are being submitted for insertion 
into the Administrative Record. This submittal incorporates comments submitted by USEPA Region IV, NC 
DEHNR and NEHC, on the draft PRAP. Comments on the draft PRAP were not received from LANTDIV or 
the Activity. 

Two copies of the PRAP have been forwarded to the Activity (Mr. Neal Paul). One copy has been forwarded to 
USEPA Region IV, representatives from NC DEHNR, OHM Corporation, NEHC, and ATSDR. Additionally, 
one copy of this document has been forwarded to the Technical Review Committee (TRC) member Mr. Ray 
Humphries and the Review Advisory Board members. Other TRC members have been made aware of the 
availability of the document. 

Comments on the proposed remedial action will be addressed at a Public Meeting to be held on November 6, 
1996 in Jacksonville, North Carolina. 

Baker appreciates the opportunity to serve LANTDIV on this important project. Should you have any questions 
regarding this submittal, please contact me at (412) 269-2053. 

Sincerely. 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

Matthew D. Bartman 
Project Manager 

MDB/lq 
Attachment 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp,P.E., Code 183 12(w/o attachments) 
Ms. Beth Collier, Code 02 115 (w/o attachments) 
Mr. Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune (2 copies) 


